
 

                                 
 
29th November 2024 
 
 
Meeting: Developing a Child's Fundamental Motor Skills. A practical lesson.  
Date & Time: Tuesday 10th December, 2024, 8:00am 
Venue: Sports Hall  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
The Primary PE Department warmly invites you to attend a practical PE lesson designed to 
showcase how we develop your child’s fundamental motor skills through our primary PE 
curriculum. 
 
This 45-minute session will be an active session that will involve activities such as running, 
jumping, and balancing. It will also provide practical ideas to support your child’s learning at home. 
To make the most of this experience, we kindly ask that you wear comfortable clothing and 
appropriate footwear and join in the activities to gain firsthand insight into what your child 
experiences during their PE lessons. 
 
Please note that, for health and safety reasons, places are limited. If responses exceed our 
capacity, we will notify you and arrange an additional session. 
 
Please complete the Response Form below by Friday December 6th, to indicate your attendance 
and submit any questions in advance. 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Jayne Jauncey  
Head of Primary PE  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF_HpKw_sxehBSCVXONnC6pzb68OXMQA3Wt3tqIKU5w6Z9Tg/viewform?usp=sf_link

